
 

 

16th May 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers/Community members & friends 

 

 

If you are receiving this letter in your email box, at some stage you 

have signed up to receive email updates from our school website. 

Unfortunately there has been glitch in the website and ​many ​of our 

families are now marked as unsubscribed. This means that they are not 

receiving any updates. 

The best option was to re-subscribe everyone that has ever signed up 

and then you can choose to unsubscribe. We apologies if you have 

unsubscribed due to leaving our school whanau, town or you have 

changed your email address. 

The problem has been corrected and should not happen again. 

This letter it to test that our families can now receive updates.  

We will continue to share information on our facebook page as well. 

 

Kind regards 

Carol Christensen 

Shannon School Office 

 

 


